R 1/~ : GENICOM CORPORATION
l‘ Ul ' One Generai Electric Drive  Waynesboro Virginia. U SA 22980-1999 '
Telepnone 703-949-1000 « Telex [ - 710-839-0407 ‘

SUBJECT: LICENSE #45-06589-01. - C |
April 10, 1984

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Materials Radiation
Protection Section

101 Marietta Street, Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30303

“Attn: Paul R. Guinn
Dear Mr. Guinn:
The attached application is for renewal of material license 45-06589-01.
As stated, the application is for operating two Leak Detection Activation

units on a continuous basis.

Your review and issuance of a renewed license is requested. Enclosed is
$110.00 representing the fee for license renewal.

Your expeditious issuance is requested.

Very truly your,

>

R. T. Weber, Manager

Relay Q.C. & Engineering Support
Relay Manufacturing Operation
GENICOM Corporation
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